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Peab upgrades train station in Svedala 
 
Peab has been commissioned to upgrade Svedala Station and build a pedestrian 
tunnel. The customer is the Swedish Transport Administration and the contract is 
worth SEK 106 million.  
 
The project entails building a pedestrian tunnel while replacing the middle platform with two 
new longer side platforms that make it possible for longer trains to stop at the station. The 
pedestrian tunnel will go under the rails. Currently to get to the middle platform travelers 
use a boomed walkway that crosses the rails. The new platforms will be accessible from 
both the north and south sides of the station.  
 
“This upgrade will make train travel more accessible for residents of Svedala and we’re 
pleased we can contribute to that,” says Göran Wiking, Region Manager Peab. 
 
The project is a traditional contract. Construction will begin in November 2023 and is 
expected to be completed in March 2025. 
 
The project will be order registered in the fourth quarter 2023. 
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For further information, please contact: 
 
Juha Hartomaa, Head of Investor Relations Peab, +46 725 33 31 45  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Peab is the Nordic Community Builder with 15,000 employees and net sales of SEK 60 billion. With a 
local presence and focus on our own resources we develop, do the groundwork and build everyday 
life where it’s lived. Company headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern Sweden. 
The Peab share is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. 
 
 


